
 

LB Barnet Local Plan Review 

The London Borough of Barnet Local Plan Examination hearing sessions commenced on 20 

September 2022 and the Submitted Plan remains under consideration by Inspectors appointed by 

the Secretary of State - core documents can be viewed via the link:  

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policies-and-local-plan/local-

plan-review/submission  
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